Dear Parents/Guardians of Park West music students,

We would like to remind you of the holiday concerts happening here at Park West School on December 6th, 7th, and 8th, 2023! Concerts will begin at 1:00pm on each day, and should last about 60 to 75 minutes. Should you plan to attend, please plan on being here for the full concert.

The concerts will include performances by Primary to grade 6 classes, band students, and violin students.

Below is the roster of which classes will perform on each day. You are invited to attend on the afternoon your child is performing. 

	December 6, 2023 
	December 7, 2023
	December 8, 2023

	Grade 7 band 
	Grade 8 band 
	Grade 9 band

	Violin grade 4 and 6
	
	Violin grade 5 and junior high

	P Campbell 
	P McLellan
	P Tempro

	P/1 Blades
	1 Francis
	1 Griswold

	1 Kostlac
	1/2 Khan 
	2 English/Hood

	2 Matheson/Flanagan 
	2 Ssebazza
	2/3 Misra

	3 Greenwood 
	3 Gallivan
	3 Thurston

	4 Beaton 
	4 Auton
	4 Ross/Graham

	4/5 Morley 
	5 Sarata
	5 Shupe

	6 Armstrong  (Classroom & band)
	6 O’Neil   (Classroom & band)
	5 Lohnes

	6 Fournier-White  (Class & band)
	6 Parker   (Classroom & band)
	5 Tracey



The concert will start at 1:00pm.  Please plan to arrive early as it will get crowded with so many people in our building.  If you are able, it would be a good idea to leave the vehicle at home and walk to school as we have no available parking. 
We look forward to sharing this exciting event with you! 

